Edward Leavy Jr. Sr. Memorial Scholarship
The Edward Leavy Jr. Sr. Memorial Scholarship of the Knights of Columbus is offering a
scholarship opportunity for all Camden County High School Seniors to apply for, that are
pursuing a post-secondary business degree at an accredited university or college. This will be an
essay-based scholarship that will award one (1) scholarship in the amount of $500.00.

Edward Leavy Sr. was a strong business man and leader; traits that he passed on to his
son Edward Leavy Jr.. Both men were loving fathers who loved their small town community. Ed
Leavy Sr. was a business graduate of Manhattan College and past President of Palm Coast
Estates. Ed Leavy Jr. was a Realtor in Camden County for 12 years and before that owned his
own apparel company in the Dominican Republic. Both men were active members of the
Knights of Columbus and involved in their beloved church, Our Lady Star of the Sea. Ed Leavy
Jr. was involved with the youth at the Parish and participated in many Catholic HEART
Workcamp’ s, which involves mission work in the US.

We feel it is important that recipients of our scholarships “give back” both to their
hometown and to their new college communities and campuses. Tell us how you have done so in
our community and how you plan to continue in your new community. There are no specific
requirements on length, spacing, and font. Essays will be judged solely on content.

All essays should be submitted to:
Our Lady Star of the Sea Catholic Church
C/O Edward Leavy Jr. Sr. Memorial Scholarship
106 E. Dillingham St.
St Marys, GA 31558

Due by Friday, April 19,
The winners will be announced at the Scholarship Night on May 21" at the Camden County
High School Auditorium.

We look forward to reading your essays!



Edward Leavy Jr. Sr. Memorial Scholarship

Student Name:

Email Address:

Where you plan to attend college:

Intended Major:

Extracurricular/Student Involvement:
(Attach additional sheet if needed)

Community Involvement:
(Attach additional sheet if needed)

Essay Topic: We feel it is important that recipients of our scholarships “give back” both to their
hometown and to their new college communities and campuses. Tell us how you have done so in
our community and how you plan to continue in your new community. (Please attach on

separate sheet of paper.)



